Kirk Lawrence

[ urge you to support a complete ban on hydraulic fracturing and activities related to it in the
Delaware River basin. The resources of this incredible and vital area should never be allowed to be
utilized for something so dangerous and detrimental to the biosphere and its inhabitants as hydraulic
fracturing..

Best,

Kirk Lawrence



